
We’re listening to your feedback
You’ve been giving us feedback on your care and treatment. You told us:

We’re listening and this is what we’re doing:

Having your say helps to improve care for everyone so please keep putting us to the test 
by giving us your feedback each time you use our services.

The NHS Friends and Family Test
www.nhs.uk/friendsandfamily


	Add text here: 1. You asked us to ease the 8 am rush for an appointment.
2. You asked us to make more appointments face to face.
3. You asked us to shorten our telephone message.
4. You asked us to run women's health clinics for menopause problems.
	Add more text here: 1. We are working along with all Stockport Practices to ease the 8 am rush and the goal put forward by NHSE is to reach that by 2025.
2. We have recently made most of our GP appointments Face to Face.
3. We have shortened our telephone message, again.
4. We will take the idea for running menopause clinics to our PCN meeting this month and see if it's a service we could run as a PCN.



